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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has confirmed its support for this year’s Fire Door Safety
Week, taking place from 22–26 September.

Organised by the British Woodworking Federation (BWF), the campaign raises awareness of the critical role
fire doors play in saving lives and protecting buildings. With more than 38,000 fires recorded in England
last year, the message is clear: organisations must ensure their fire doors are fully compliant and capable
of performing as intended.

PTSG, one of the UK’s leading providers of fire solutions, works across multiple sectors delivering passive
fire services including fire door inspection, maintenance and repair. The business adopts a ‘repairs-first’
model to keep fire doors operational and compliant. Its approach covers:

Inspection – frequent, consistent, informed
Maintenance – compliant, recorded, timely
Golden Thread – digital, trackable, accessible

The company also highlights the need for fire safety to be at the foundation of every building’s design,
supported by rigorous testing and ongoing maintenance. PTSG’s passive fire services are widely used by
social housing providers and public sector organisations to help keep residents safe.

Events will take place throughout Fire Door Safety Week to give professionals the opportunity to build
knowledge and share best practice. Further information is available at: firedoorsafetyweek.co.uk/events.

https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2025/09/ptsg-supports-fire-door-safety-week-2025/
https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2025/09/ptsg-supports-fire-door-safety-week-2025/
http://www.ptsg.co.uk
https://www.firedoorsafetyweek.co.uk/events

